Businesses should email the FDP at Downtown.Franklin@yahoo.com so
they can get their updated business information listed on the Partnership
website.

Franklin business owners or residents who would like to receive the FDP
newsletters should contact the FDP office. The newsletter provides updates
on local businesses, town news and information that affects local busi-
nesses. The FDP also provides lots of information through social media -
follow the FDP on Facebook, Twitter and Instagram.
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